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17 July 2020

To: All Members of the Order

Dear Sir and Brother
September Communication of Grand Mark Lodge

It is usually at this time of year that many Brethren start thinking about their travel
arrangements to come to London for the September Communication of Grand Mark
Lodge. So, it’s important that we let you know whether the meeting will take place.

The General Board has carefully considered the situation and recognises that whilst the
restrictions in England relating to indoor gatherings have eased in the last few weeks, the
likelihood of any further and significant relaxation of the restrictions anytime soon is
remote. It also recognises the unwillingness of many Brethren to travel to London
currently.

In the circumstances, the General Board has directed that the Communication
scheduled for Tuesday, 8 September 2020 should not go ahead. A Notice of
Abandonment will be issued in due course and Brethren due to be invested with Grand
Rank promotions will assume their new rank from the date the meeting would have been
held.

It is a great disappointment to us all, but particularly those Brethren due to be invested,
that this decision has had to be taken however I am sure you will understand and

appreciate the reasons for it.

With fraternal regards and best wishes.

@«A.u@.‘g

R.W.Bro. Ryan A Williams, P.G.J.W.
Grand Secretary



